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UNMIK Condemns Attack in Zubin Potok

PRISTINA – UNMIK Officer-in-Charge, Deputy Special Representative of the Secretary-General Robert Sorenson, strongly condemns the shooting incident this morning near Zubin Potok in which EULEX and Kosovo Police vehicles were fired upon and a Kosovo Police officer was injured.   

"This act of violence against those who are helping to strengthen the rule of law and provide security for all communities in Kosovo is reprehensible and should be condemned by all. I call upon anyone who has information about this incident immediately to contact the police so that the perpetrators can be caught and brought to justice," said Robert Sorenson.          
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